
 
 

Re-Entry Plan to Indoor Worship 2021 

 

February 7 – In Person Worship Service 

1. WBC will resume our indoor service in the Worship Center on Sunday February 7 at 10:30. We 
invite you to join us for our in-person gathering, but if you are not yet comfortable or unable to 
meet with us, we encourage you to join us via our website at WBC.Life, Facebook Live 
streaming, YouTube Channel or on radio at WGOG, 101.7. In this first phase, there will be no 
Sunday School or Children’s Church and Connect Central will not be open. 

 
2. Please worship at home online or through WGOG if you have any of the following: 

a. Fever of 100 or over 
b. Cough or sore throat 
c. Shortness of breath 
d. Contact within the last two weeks with anyone who has COVID-19 

 
3. Everyone will enter through the sliding glass door in the rear of the building or through the front 

door. All other doors will be for emergency exit only.  There will be one-way foot traffic entering 
and exiting the building. Six-foot distancing will always be stressed. Please do not stop in the 
hallway to carry on a conversation.  

 
4. Only the Worship Center will be open.  The rest rooms off the children’s wing hall and the front 

lobby will be open. All other areas will be blocked off to manage disinfectant cleaning.   
 

5. Masks must be worn at all times except when seated in the worship center (if you feel more 
comfortable always wearing a mask, please do so). We request mask wearing while singing. 
Hand sanitizer and a mask will be made available, but please feel free to bring your own. 

 
6. For the health and love of your brothers and sisters in Christ and our guests, please respect the 

six-foot spatial distancing of each person’s personal space at all times. 
 

7. If there are more than about 90 worshipers, you may be directed to the Fellowship Hall, where 
the service will be cast live on video. 

 

 


